
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 5, 2007 
 

 
  
TO:   Board of Education        

 
     FROM:             Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources 
 
     THROUGH: Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent 

 
SUBJECT:  Approval of Substitute Contract – Item 10 a (8) 
 
 
 
The Administration recommends the following long term substitute 
contract be approved: 
 
   
Lenore Swanson Speech McNeil Canyon 
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